
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Lori Kelley, Chair 
Date: May 21, 2024 
Re: Presidential Search Process 
 
 
The Board will discuss interim selection and, relatedly, the overall timeline for a presidential search. The Board 
Chair’s recommendation is included in this memo to promote discussion at the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
The Board of Trustees directs the Board Chair to negotiate a contract with Dr. Henry Mack to serve as interim College 
President, which will be submitted to the Board for final review and approval.  


